
13. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM

SURPLUS PROPERTY BERESFORD STREET

The Chairman referred to the above supplementary report which had been separately circulated.

The Chairman advised that it had not been possible to include the report with the agenda.  However,
the matter was of such importance to be dealt with at this meeting rather than being deferred to a
subsequent meeting.

It was resolved that the above report be received and considered at the present meeting.


